
Summary Remarks by H.E. Mr. Vinod K Jacob, Ambassador of India to 
the Kingdom of Bahrain at the event marking the conclusion of 

Children’s Parliament organized by the Sree Narayana Cultural Society 
(Bahrain, 10 December 2023) 

 

Ambassador Vinod K Jacob began by recalling that the delegation from Sree 

Narayana Cultural Society [SNCS] was the first community organization that 

he had met with at the start of his tenure in August 2023. The collaboration 

has been fruitful with the successful visit of former President Ram Nath 

Kovind to Bahrain in September 2023. The Children’s Parliament is another 

good initiative for which the SNCS deserves credit. Ambassador Jacob said 

that the last time an Indian Ambassador visited the premises of the SNCS 

was in 2006 and that he was honoured to be present at the Society.  

 
Wishing the gathering a very happy 52nd Bahrain National Day in advance, 

Ambassador Jacob encouraged the SNCS to spread the message of strong 

and robust India-Bahrain relations that have been nurtured over the years. He 

said that the Bahraini Leadership, Government and society are excellent 

hosts and it is the responsibility of all Indians to live and conduct themselves 

as excellent guests by following the laws and rules of the Kingdom of Bahrain. 

 

***** 


